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Applies to (check all that apply): 

 All DHS employees  County Mental Health Directors 
 Area Agencies on Aging   Health Services 
 Children, Adults and Families   Seniors and People with Disabilities 
 County DD Program Managers  Other (please specify): CAF-SSP 

Transmittal Group 
 
Message:  
 
The following system changes scheduled for implementation on November 1, 2010 
have been delayed:  
 

• Changes to the PHI (TPL) field to require a numeric value (0-7) on SSP cases 
 
• Changes to allow SSP and SPD staff to use the PIH exemption reason code for 

HNA clients through the PHP Enrollment Screen  
 
You will be notified as soon as these changes are available for use. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
If you have any questions about this information, contact: 
Contact(s): Alma Estrada (503) 947-5304 

Lisa Stegmann (503) 945-6725 
     Phone: See above Fax:       
     E-mail: alma.r.estrada@state.or.us 

lisa.stegmann@state.or.us 
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